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avoid. In N.A. meetings we often hear that we 
must change our o ld way or living. This means 
that we don't use drugs. no matter what! We have 
also round that we cannot afford to rrequent ba~ 
and clubs or associate with people who use 
drugs. When we a llow ourselves to hang around 
old acquaintances and places. we are setting 
ou~e l ves up ror relapse. When it comes to the 
disease or addiction. we arc powerless. These 
people and these places never helped us stay 
clean berore. It would be roolish to think things 
will be different now. 

For an addict. there is no substitute for the 
fellowship of others actively engaged in recovery. 
It is important to give ourselves a break and give 
our recovery a chance. There are many new 
friends waiting for us in Narcotics Anonymous 
and a new world of experiences lies ahead. 

Some of us had 10 udjust ou r expecta
tions or a completely dilTerent world once 
we were released. Narcotics Anonymous cannot 
miraculously. change the world around us. It 
does offer us hope. rreedom. and a way to live 
differently in the world by changing ourselves. 
We may find some situations which are no dif
rerent than berore but. through the Program of 
Narcotics Anonymous, we can change the way 
we respond to them. Changing ourselves does 
change our lives. 

We wanl you to know that you arc wel
come in NarcOlics Anonymous. N.A has helped 
hundreds or thousands or addicts to live clean. to 
accept life on its own terms. and to develop a lire 
that is truly worth living. 
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